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I really can't believe this bill has our best interests at heart. Allowing just one hour per week for 

maintenance is quite simply ludicrous. Is it the intention of the department to force us into aged 
care facilities, because that will almost certainly be the outcome.  Only a government department 
could in all seriousness say this is an improvement when it is just the opposite.  If this debacle goes 
ahead I for one will manage as best as I can for as long as I can, but will choose an alternative way 
our rather that go into care prematurely. 
 


